
 
NOTICE OF APPROVAL FOR THE   

DEMOLITION OF REMAINING FOUNDATIONS ON REMAINDER 
OF PORTION 2 OF THE FARM ELANDSFONTEIN 90IR , 

GERMISTON JOHANNESBURG, 
GAUTENG PROVINCE 

 
SEF Ref No: 503838 

  

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Provincial Heritage Resources Authority – Gauteng 
(PHRAG) has approved the demolition application of the proposed demolition of the 
remaining foundations of the already demolished structures on the remainder of Portion 2 
of the farm Elandsfontein 90IR, Germiston.  Should you wish to appeal this approval, 
please submit your appeal to the following address by no later than Monday, 11 October 
2010: 
 

Provincial Heritage Resources Authority – Gauteng 
Attention: Grant Botha 
Private Bag X33 
JOHANNESBURG 
2000 



 
See approval attached below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  
 
Should you wish to obtain more information, please contact Floris van der Walt from 
Strategic Environmental Focus on Tel: (012) 349 1307;  
Fax: 086 640 5815 / 012 349 1229; E-mail : ctu@sefsa.co.za; or via Post : PO Box 74785, 
Lynnwood Ridge, PRETORIA, 0040 
 
Publication Date: Tuesday, 28 September 2010 
 


